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UKMT Junior Mathematical Challenge 2022

 

Dear Parent/Carer,

Your child has been invited to participate in the UKMT Junior Mathematical Challenge 2022.

The Junior Mathematical Challenge is a 60 minutes multiple choice competition aimed at pupils
across the UK.
It encourages mathematical reasoning, precision of thought and fluency in using basic
mathematical techniques to solve interesting problems.
The problems on the Junior Mathematical Challenge are designed to make pupils think.
The challenge will take place on Thursday 28 April 2022 at school, details of how to access the
challenge and practise for it have been sent to your child’s email account.

If your child would like to practise, I have uploaded some papers onto the google classroom or
alternatively I have shared the link below with your child.

 https://www.ukmt.org.uk/competitions/solo/junior-mathematical-challenge/archive

The highest performers in the Challenge will be awarded a Bronze, Silver or Gold certificate,
which depends on their score. Your child will be informed when the results and award thresholds
are published.

 If you have any queries or require further information, please contact me via the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mr H Oduloju

https://www.ukmt.org.uk/competitions/solo/junior-mathematical-challenge/archive

